
1955. No. 17.

The Acting Director-Gefleral of the Mini stry of Foreign Affairs of Israet

ta the Chazrgé d'Affaires ad interim of Canada.

MINISTRY FOR FOREI GN AFFAIRS
JERUSALEM, ISRAEL

JERusALE.m, 15 August 1955.

DEAR MR. KMo,

In the absence of Mr. Walter Eytan, Directory-General of the Minist'ý

for Foreign Affairs, 1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Jette

of 2 August 1955 in which you indicate the acceptarice by the Canadian Governi

ment of the proposai made by this Ministry to waive visa fees on conditiol

of reciprocity.

The suggestions contained in your letter are fully acceptable and it 1

confirmed that our letter of 7 February and your reply of 2 August 195'

will constitute an agreement between our two Governmellts, effective fror

1 September 1955.
Yours sincerely,

A. LOURIE,
Acting Direct or-G eneral.

Mr. George P. Kidd,
Chargé d'Affaires a.i.,

Embassy of Canada,
99 Hayarkofl Street,

Tel Aviv.


